OFFICE OF THE AMBASSADOR

April 16, 2015

Mr. Aleksandr Tsalyuk
Artistic Leader, Hasidic Cappella
Moscow, Russia

Dear Aleksandr Borisovich:

I was very pleased to see you at last week’s Spaso House concert. I
hope you enjoyed Bill Evans’ performance.

Thank you very much for the photos and CD. I look forward to seeing
you again sometime soon.

Sincerely,

John F, Tefft
United States Ambassador to Russia



